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Year 2 Newsletter – Friday 20th May 2022 

 

SATs: 

We are incredibly proud of how hard all of the year 2 children have worked this week! They 

have handled each paper with maturity and have shown how much they have learnt during 

their time in KS1. We will be reporting SAT scores to parents in June once the scaled scores 

have been released.  

English: 

In English we will be finishing writing our Tuesday stories. The children have loved writing the 

different parts of their narratives and we are very impressed with how imaginative they are! 

The children will then spend some time editing their writing before reading them aloud to the 

class and Miss Hobson. 

Maths: 

Next week in maths, we will be continuing to develop an understanding of addition and 

subtraction where the tens are crossed. The children will begin practically by using the dienes 

before moving to pictorially drawing the tens and ones. We will use the term ‘exchange’ to 

explain how a ten will be swapped for ten ones.  

PE:  

Year 2 PE days will be as follows: 

- Monday – Indoor PE 

- Thursday – Outdoor PE 

Important Information:  

Please remember to log 3 lots of reading each week on the Go Read app. The children can 

read their phonics book or enjoy another book from home. We will be giving out stickers to 

those children who have read 3 times! 

Camp Out – Thursday 30th June: 

Please make sure that you have returned the medical form to your child’s class teacher and 

that the full amount for the camp out has been paid on Parent Pay. Thank you!  



Platinum Jubilee: 

On Friday 27th May, Robin Hood will celebrate our Queen's 70-year reign with a Platinum 
Jubilee themed day. As part of this, the children will learn more about our monarch,  
participate in a host of creative activities and most importantly, share an afternoon tea with 
their peers in celebration. We want for this to be a day that the children will treasure and 
never forget! 

The children are invited to come into school on this day wearing colours of the Union Jack or 
royal themed attire - they may even choose to accessorise with a crown or toy Corgi - the 
possibilities are endless and we can't wait to see them! 

The PTA are supporting this event through providing special jubilee memorabilia that the 
children will eat and drink from. School will be providing savoury food for the children to 
enjoy at their afternoon tea. We are kindly asking for sweet treat donations from parents and 
carers. We kindly ask for any donations for our afternoon tea event to be brought into school 
on the morning of the Friday 27th May. We appreciate any donations and thank you in 
advance. 

 


